
PRAYER FOR THE SICK:        

Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  
 

 

RECENTLY DECEASED:  

 Joseph Lynch 

 

MONTH’S MIND:  

Celia Farrelly 

Peggy Allen 

 

ANNIVERSARIES:  

Anne Sweeny  & Family Members Imelda, Katherina, Joe & Eddie. 

Noreen O’Callaghan, Malcolm & Mary Crummey. 

Matthew & Anne Dempsey, James & Catherine Doherty. 

Josephine & Ernest Lattin,  Margaret Maguire. 

James & Margaret O’Brien. 

PLEASE SEE  NOTICE BOARD FOR FULL DETAILS ON: 

Thrombosis Prevention—stop the clot……………. 

Trinity College Research………………. 

BOOK APPEAL 

Thank you to all those who donated religious books for young children to 
look at/read while at mass or visiting the church.  

Material for the Church Notice Board & inclusion in the Sunday Bulletin should reach us by Thursday morning. 

27th Sunday in Ordinary Time 6th October Mass Times 

Saturday: 

10.00 a.m. &  5.30 p.m. (Vigil)                    

Sunday:   

9.30 a.m., 11.00 a.m., 12.30 

p.m.  

Weekdays:  

8.00 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

(Monday to Friday) 

Eve of Holy Days:  

7.30. p.m. (Vigil) 

Working Holy Days:  

8.00 a.m., 10.00 a.m., 11.00 

a.m.  

St. Patrick’s Day:                    

As Sunday 

Bank Holidays:   

10.00 a.m. (Church  closes at 

11.00 a.m.) 

Confessions: 

Saturday: 

10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. & 5.00 

p.m. - 5.30 p.m. 

Thursday - Eve of First Fri-

days:                         

After 10.00 a. m. Mass 

Baptisms:                 

Baptisms take place on the 2nd 

Saturday of the  month  at 12.00 

noon. 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:       Tel. 8332864 

Parish Office:                   Tel:8332772  

E-mail:    info@marinoparish.ie                           

Website:   www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:               @marinoparish 

Thought for the day  

The cry of the disciples to the Lord, “increase 

our faith,” resonates very much with us today. 

Is being a person of faith harder today than it 

has ever been? In one sense no: previous gen-

erations too had to struggle. But today has its 

particular challenges. For the most part, public 

discourse is against faith in general and against 

church in particular. It would be easy to lose 

heart. Just holding on to faith would be 

enough, not to mention growing!! We grow in 

faith by desire and by practice—desire for God 

and the practice of prayer. The times call us to 

focus on the heart of the Christian project—

Jesus and the Gospel—and on the heart of dis-

cipleship—love and service.  

Prayer  

“Lord, increase our faith!” Open our hearts to 

your presence in our lives.  

Entrance :                Hymn 35   Page 15                                       
Recessional :           Hymn 57    Page 22                         
(Please do not remove  Hymn Booklet from Church) 

Please return Mass leaflets and yellow notices (if not taking home) to 
back of Church—Thank you. 

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie


First Sunday — Sunday 6th 

Oct is the first Sunday of the 

month and Eucharistic Adora-

tion will take place from 3.00 

p.m. to 5.00 p.m. 

Eucharistic Adoration takes 
place every Monday afternoon in 
the parish church  from 3.00 pm to 
4.00pm.  

 

Eucharistic Adoration in Clonturk 
House, Ormond Road,   continues 
each Sunday night from 7.00 p.m. 
to 8.00 p.m.   All are welcome. 

 

Scripture Prayer Group meetings 

take place in the Annadale Room at 
11.00 a.m. every Thursday morning 
New members welcome. 

 

CONFIRMA-
TION ENROLMENT MASS 

Our Enrolment Mass for Confirmati
on will take place next Sunday, 
13th October at 12.30pm.  This is 
an important step for those getting 
ready to receive the sacrament and 
we invite all parishioners to keep 
the boys and girls preparing 
for Confirmation in their prayers 
and if free, to come along to next 
Sunday's mass to pray with them. 

 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 

The Information Talk for Par-
ents whose children are celebrating 
this sacrament for the first time, 
will be held on Tues next, October 
8th, at 7.30 pm in the church. 
Please remember to bring your 
completed application form and a 
copy of your child's baptismal  cert 
to the meeting. Looking forward to 
meeting you all, Anne Dooley, Par-
ish Catechist. 

CASA are  holding their annual 

church gate collection this week-

end 5th and 6th Oct. CASA is a vol-

untary group providing pilgrimages 

to Lourdes  and social events for 

people with disabilities. 

 

Faithfest for Teenagers  Join us on 

Friday 4 October for  Faithfest from 

6.00-9.30pm. in Holy Cross College, 

Clonliffe Road, Dublin 3.  Faithfest 

aims to create spaces where teen-

agers have an experience of a peer 

community, explore faith, and en-

counter an experience of welcom-

ing, belonging, discipleship, wor-

ship and prayer in a creative and 

fun atmosphere.  Contact -  Office 

for Evangelisation e-mail: evangeli-

sation@dublindiocese.ie   

 

 

Church Repository/

Shop:  The Church 

Repository/Shop  is open every Tues-

day and Thursday morning after 

10.00 a.m. Mass and after 11.00 a.m. 

Mass on Sundays. We have a good 

supply of sacramental mementos for 

all occasions.  

 Signed Mass Cards are also available  

from the Parish shop as well as the 

Sacristy.   

The ‘Knitwits meet every 1st & 3rd  

Saturday of the month from 10.30 

a.m.—12.30 pm. We look forward to 

new members.  

New for Children—We are starting a 
Children's Liturgy at the 12.30pm 
Mass, beginning on Sunday week, 6th 

October. All primary school children 
are welcome to come and listen to 
the Gospel told in a child-friendly 
manner. Parents welcome too if they 
wish to attend with the children to 
see what is happening.  

Sadie Staunton wishes to thank the  

parishioners for their generous dona-

tion  of €1,802 at her Coffee Morning 

raised for the Hospice. 

NMH Annual Remembrance Ser-
vice:  The annual National Maternity 
Hospital Remembrance Service takes 
place on Sunday October 6th  at 
3.00pm in St. Andrews Church 
Westland Row, Dublin 2.  All wel-
come. 
Society of St. Vincent DePaul —The 
Society of St. Vincent De Paul will 
hold their usual monthly Church Gate 
Collection next week-end 12th & 
13th Oct. 

Parish Lotto: 

There was no winner of the Parish Lotto this week.                          
The winning numbers were :    

Draw 1—  2, 5, 21 & 23 

Draw 2—  12, 13, 14 & 20                                                                 
Draw 3—  11, 15, 18 & 20 

The jackpot now stands at €8,000    

There will be 3 draws each week until the jackpot is won for the same 
entry fee of €2.00                                                    
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